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Ref. No....A12... Dated: 16123 

STATUTORY DECLARATION UNDER SECTION 4(0) (B) OF RIGHT TO INFORMATION ACT-2005 

Section 4(1) (B) of the RTI ACT 2005 encapsulates the statutory declaration 

of Government PG. College New Tehri and is available on the college website 

(https://www.gpgcnewtehri.com/). It covers all the rules and regulations which are 

implemented by the Government of Uttarakhand. 

Government PG College New Tehri was established in the district headquarter of 

the district Tehri, within the state of Uttarakhand in the year 2003 and found its 

affiliation to the HNB Garhwal University, then a state University. The college was 

instituted under the Directorate of Higher Education Uttarakhand by the Government 

of Uttarakhand. The HNB Garhwal University became a Central University in 2009. The 

affiliation continued till the year 2018-19 when the college tied its affiliation to the 'Sri 

Dev Suman University' (SDS), a state University in Uttarakhand. 

The college has been enlisted by UGC under section 2F & 12B of the UGC act 

1956 (Letter Ref. No. F8-148/2005(CPP-1), Dated 30 June 2005). It was accredited by 

NAAC in the year 2013 (cycle 1). It runs as per rules and regulations made by the 

Department of Higher Education, Government of Uttarakhand. 

The college has different bodies/ committees to maintain all the types of 

discipline on the campus. All the committees of the institution formed by the head of 

the institution are under the purview of section 4(1) (B) of RTI act 2005. The 

applications under the RTI act, along with the postal order/ demand draft for Rs. 10.00 



obtained in the favor of Principal, Government P.G. College New Tehri, may be sent to 

the Principal or handed over in his/ her office. The college has an appointed Public 

Information Officer (PIO) and all the information about the college under the section 

4(1) (B) of RTI act 2005 hence are open for the public and any of them can be obtainedd 

by the citizens of India. 

Head of the institution: Principal, Government P.G. College, New Tehri-249001, 

Utarakhand, Indio 

Contact Information: 
Phone/Fax 01376 234964 

E-mail: gpgcollegentt@gmail.com 

WebSite: https://www.gpacnewtehri.com/ 

Working Hours: College office: 10.00 am to 5.00 pm 

Holidays: The College shall remain closed on Sundays and Public Holidays as declared 

by the Sri Dev Suman Uttarakhand University/ Government of Uttarakhand. 

Signature 
Name of the head of Institution: Prof. Renu Negi 
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